
 

 

Sept. 30th 2019 

ZETTLER’s AZ420 relay series End of Life (EOL) Notice  
 
Dear Customers, 
 
Due to diminishing global demand the ZETTLER Group has decided to discontinue all AZ420 
series: 
 
Discontinued Series:   
AZ420, AZ428 & AZ2428 
AZ421, AZ429 & AZ2429 
AZ431 & AZ439 

Replacement Series: 
No Drop-In replacement 
No Drop-In replacement 
No Drop-In replacement 

 
Last Order Date: 
October 31st 2019 
 

Last Ship Date: 
TBD (see below) 
 

We strongly recommend placing last time buy orders right away for immediate delivery.   
All orders will be final: Non-Cancelable Non-Returnable.   
 
The last ship date is targeted for end of Q1 2020/ beginning of Q2 2020. This date is subject to 
change. 
 
Our Engineering and Sales teams are ready to answer your questions and assist with any 
engineering requests.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing commitment to American Zettler. 

 
 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
Patrick Millett 
General Manager 
American Zettler, Inc. 
 


